
 

 

 

 

 

 

Notice to Competitors 
2020-12-18-1 

 

Non-Pointscore Race on 
Saturday 19 December 

 

The Combined Clubs Inshore Race and associated races for MHYC divisions 

tomorrow will be sailed as non-pointscore due to the potential impacts of the 

Covid cluster on the Northern Beaches.   

Skippers are advised: 

- The Combined Clubs Inshore Series Race and related MHYC Inshore Series 
Races on Saturday 19 December will be non-pointscore 

- It is recommended that crew from the Northern Beaches Local Government 
Area should not participate or attend the club – see the Public Health Alert   

- All crew members should be aware of the COVIDSafe Sailing Information 
for Competitors  

- All boats are required to Register Crew for the race as normal 
 

Race results will be published under the Annual Non-Pointscore 2020-2021 and 
the scheduled pointscore race for the different MHYC divisions will be 
abandoned. 
 

David Staley  

MHYC Sailing Manager 

18 December, 2020 at 1100hrs 

-%09https:/www.health.nsw.gov.au/news/Pages/20201217_02.aspx
-%09https:/www.mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2019-2020/COVID-19/ReturntoCOVIDSafeSailing-InformationforCompetitors(Update25September2020).pdf
-%09https:/www.mhyc.com.au/images/Sailing/2019-2020/COVID-19/ReturntoCOVIDSafeSailing-InformationforCompetitors(Update25September2020).pdf
https://www.mhyc.com.au/sailing/keelboat-division/covidsafe-crew-registration

